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        CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon

This electoral boundary revision is possibly the most important chance in local government in our area post
amalgamations. As the VEC has arguably the best target mailing list of any organisation, it disappoints me that
it would not have had a simple postal plebiscite on this issue. I would encourage a democratic approach on
democratic maters.

I believe the sample size shows a lack of engagement more than anything.

Welcome, and look forward to, more open discussion moving forward

Thanks

Cr Tom Hamilton

Sent from my iPhone
         Tom Hamilton​  
Councillor      
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